
 

 

 

 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020 

Board of Education Agenda - Public Hearing and Meet the Candidates 

 

Minutes were approved at the June 25, 2020, board meeting. 

 

Meeting time: 6:00 pm 

Via Google Meet: Meeting ID meet.google.com/mna-scdz-qgs 

 

To join by telephone, dial the following phone number and enter the pin as shown below, be 

sure to enter the # at the end: 

(929) 367-3810 

PIN: 193 848 069# 

 

Present:  Michael Hiser, Michael Tuttle, Michael Charsky, Charles Peter, Sherri Gibson, Christian 

Olsen, Shelley Palmer and Daniel Grandinetti 

 

Also Present:  Jason Chevrier, Brian Carey, Michael Bennett, Jacqueline Hill, James Derby, Keri 

Rosher, Jodi Sullivan and Michele Reickert 

 

1. MEETING OPENING 

 

A. President Michael Tuttle called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm. 

B. President Michael Tuttle asked everyone to stand for the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

2. PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A. Budget Hearing 

 

Jason Chevrier presented the adopted budget to the public. 

 

3. PUBLIC COMMENT – None. 

 

4. BOARD DISCUSSION – None. 

 

5. CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING / OPEN REGULAR MEETING 



 

 

 

A. Michael Charsky moved to close the Public Hearing and open the Regular Meeting, Christian 

Olsen seconded, all present in favor. 

B. Michael Charsky moved for approval of the present agenda, Sherri Gibson seconded, all 

present in favor. 

 

6. REPORT 

 

A. Meet the Candidates 

 

Seven candidates running for 3 seats on the Board of Education introduced themselves and 

talked briefly of why they were running. 

 

Bradley Feldman 

Marion Gurdineer-Spar 

Kyle Hurysz 

Thomas McKeown 

Alexander Nicholson 

Charles Peter 

Mary Yurista 

 

7. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

Nicole Henderson thanked the district for the great work being done and for support and 

information that is being shared.  She thanked the board candidates for their introductions and 

asked if schools received additional money, is there an opportunity to put things back in the 

budget that were taken out.  Mr. Chevrier shared that the district could reevaluate the 

spending plan and make changes to it later in the year.  The budget is the best projection from 

where the district stands right now. 

 

Bri Morrow – asked if she could ask each of the board candidates a question Mr. Tuttle 

answered no and stated that is was just for board discussion, not the candidates.  

 

Afshin Yamin asked for the total number of students for the proposed $26 million dollar 

budget.  Mr. Chevrier answered approximately 875. 

 

8. ACTION ITEMS – None. 

 

9. ADJOURNMENT 

 

Having no further business before the board, President Michael Tuttle adjourned the meeting 

at 7:02 pm. 



 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Michele Reickert 

District Clerk 


